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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

At the end of last week we were made aware of a Year 7 student who had brought a knife onto the school                       

site. They were swiftly intercepted by staff and a knife was retrieved from their school bag. A full                  

investigation was performed by SLT and our pastoral team and it would appear to be a complete act of                   

immaturity. The student has no prior track record of such behaviour and to this regard we are confident it                   

is an isolated incident. 

 

This clearly will be deeply concerning to you as parents but please be assured that robust action has been                   

taken and both parents and police have been informed. We will not tolerate any type of weapon being                  

brought onto our campus and students will always be excluded in this instance. 

 

The year group as a whole has been spoken to around this event and we feel all necessary action has been                     

taken. 

 

Should you wish to discuss any further, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Will Teece 

Headteacher 

 


